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Phil,  
 
On Wednesday, August 16th, the campaign voluntarily filed the C3s that retroactively apply the new PDC 
Interpretation 23-01 to our past surplus fund transfers, which required significant effort and expense.  As 
you know, all of our transfers have been consistent with the guidance published on the PDC's website at 
the time of the transfer.  
 
Our reporting is now entirely consistent with the new interpretative guidance including retroactively 
applying them to April 24th - May 11th.  We do not have any donors who have contributed more than the 
contribution limits of $4,800 for individuals and $9,600 for couples.  We trust the complaint will now be 
dismissed and this matter concluded. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Abbot Taylor  
Treasurer 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13028590718

